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South Africa Opens up its borders for International Traveling

After 7 months Schoongezicht breathes a massive sigh of relief as 

International travel restrictions to South Africa have finally been lifted but 

under Strict COVID 19 health Protocols.

For us to predict what the precise protocols going to be for next year are 

impossible but currently you need a Negative COVID-19 test not older than 

72 hours from the time of departure.  As every country also have its own 

protocols there are still a lot of unanswered questions 

As all of you know this was the most challenging year since the start of 

Schoongezicht back in 2001, but we are extremely grateful for the continues 

support of not only South African local hunters but also from all our friends 

and hunters around the world.  We had numerous phone calls and messages 

from all our friends around the world.  We really appreciate it.  



I know that there is a lot of Hunters who can’t wait to get the African soil 

under their feet again, but I also believe that it might be the best time to do 

your first hunt in Africa.  As the most of South African hunters are hunting 

for meat we did not hunt as much trophy animals as normal and I am 

predicting that we will see some spectacular animals being hunted next 

year.  

In our previous newsletter I encouraged hunters to come as early as possible 

in the season and we will try our best to make it as affordable as possible, 

without compromising quality. Cliff from Savuti Taxidermy are also giving an 

extra discount on early work.  Thanks to everyone who already booked their 

hunt and I cannot wait for your arrival in January 2021.

We also finished the video by Africa’s Sportmans Channel, and it is currently 

running on YouTube as episode 62.  For you that have not been at 

Schoongezicht this will give you an insight of not only the terrain but also 

about the operation.  

We are also immensely proud to launch our own You Tube Channel currently 

under https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCO34nwbmxu1MDOZM14kpiIA, 

but you will also be able to get it on our website under 

www.schhunting.co.za

http://www.schhunting.co.za/


In our quest to create one of the best Hunting Destinations in South Africa 

we are pleased to announce that we are currently in negotiations to open 

even more hunting land extending the Schoongezicht Private land to an 

excess of 10 000 ha (25 000 acres).  

To all our loyal Customers and friends in the Hunting Industry we want to 

wish you all a Merry Christmas and prosperous new year.  

The survival of Conservation in Africa through hunting depends on you as 

hunters now more than ever, and we encourage all our friends to come 

and visit Africa.  We at Schoongezicht really hope to hear from you soon!

Greetings

George






